
From Kimble  
 
We are writing to inform you that we were unable to complete the yard waste route this evening due to 
staffing and hours of service.. We will have these stops serviced first thing Monday . We apologize for 
the inconvenience, have a good evening. 
 
Below is a snapshot of the stops not serviced 1-800-205-0005 

 


